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Comments: permit fees in Central Cascades

 

I am 73 and live in Sisters, OR. Over my life I have spent much time in the wilderness areas of Oregon. I fully

support the permit fee program proposed by the Forest Service to limit access to wilderness areas in the Central

Cascades, which are being degraded by over use. This problem will only get worse without limited access.

Moreover, please emphasize that NO bicycles of ANY kind are permitted in wilderness areas. Sincerely, Dr. Gary

Leiser

 


